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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Antrim Conservation Commission (ACC) will hold a 

Public Hearing on Thursday, June 23, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Antrim Town Hall. The 

Conservation Commission intends to utilize the Conservation Fund to provide a grant to 

the Harris Center for Conservation Education (HCCE) to help with the purchase of the 

land for conservation purposes.  The project under discussion is a portion of land along 

Willard Pond Road (Map 253 Lot 10) in the Rural Conservation District. You are invited 

to appear in person or by agent or counsel to state reasons why you think this grant 

should or should not occur. Written concerns should be submitted to the Antrim 

Conservation Commission prior to the meeting. Documentation (location map, current 

property card, ACC Conservation Fund Grant Protocol and the April 18, 2022 letter of 

request from the HCCE with attachments) are available for review at the Antrim Town 

Offices 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM Monday through Thursday; or electronically by emailing a 

request to antrimplan2@tds.net. 
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